
   APPROVED 
March 15, 2022 
 
Budget Committee Meeting for the proposed Town Budget FY 2023. 
Meeting held at town hall 
 
Committee members: M Traister, G Rumph, B Stewart, J Lannon (by phone),          
T Smith 
Selectboard: D McGuckin    Also present: MA Driscoll, J Finn 
 
A quorum of the Budget Committee members in attendance, the Chairman 
commenced the meeting at 5:00 pm, with quorum present throughout the 
meeting.   
 
Minutes of the March 1st meeting were approved as amended. 
 
Another draft of the town budget was distributed.   The Water and Sewer 
Commission is proposing a warrant article in the amount of $341,900 for 
upgrades to the system.  In addition, a further warrant article for $1.1MM is 
considered.  Mr Stewart will elaborate next week.  
 
One major change is that $50,000 is added to replace the fence at the common 
and move two power poles. Significant discussion took place over this expense 
and it was decided to not put it to a vote whether to accept. 
 
Next meeting on March 22nd in the Macomber Room. 
 
The Public Hearing for the town budget will take place on April 5th.  Proper notice 
will be posted. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:03 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted. 
Tom F Smith, Chairman 


